
MEDIA STATEMENT 

Friday 15 May 2020 

The Greyhound Welfare & Integrity Commission has confirmed that greyhound, Coniglio, was 
euthanased as a result of catastrophic injuries at the Gardens on Friday 15 May 2020. 

The Commission’s on-track veterinarian attended to the greyhound at the site of the accident and 
provided pain relief and a sedative. Shortly thereafter following further examination in the veterinary 
room, Coniglio was humanely euthanased on welfare grounds. 

As with all serious racing incidents this event will be analysed by the Commission’s Race Injury Review 
Panel to determine the cause of this accident. 

The Commission extends our condolences to the connections of the greyhound and to those at the track 
who witnessed the accident and provided assistance. 


